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I am writing in opposition of the Shelter to Housing Continuum (S2HC). After just reading today
how Portland has gone from Stumptown to Dumptown, not to mention the 650 million Metro bond
that was passed two years ago, I can't begin to imagine what city leaders are thinking with
suggesting this zone change. If their goal is to run more people out of Portland (as is already
happening in the Laurelhurst neighborhood), then they are headed in the right direction. JoAnn
Hardesty does not speak for me, in fact I frequently disagree with the points she makes. Please do
not pass this zone change.
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